
 

 
 

 

ñThe Carriage Stoneò is the Newsletter of 

The New Hempstead Presbyterian Church  

484 New Hempstead Road, New City, NY 10956 

The Reverend  Doctor Lori Knight -Whitehouse, Pastor  

 

Office:  (845) 354-2372            E-mail:   office@nhpchurch.org  

Web:   nhpchurch.org      Look for us on Facebook!  

Administrative Assistant:   Kristen Rabeler  

   

Newsletter Editor:  

    Robert Philhower  
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Submissions:  in my mailbox  
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carriagestone@nhpchurch.org  
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Sabbatical Update 
 

Lori has sent a few more pictures from her Sabbatical journey in Scotland and England. 

 

 Angel in 

churchyard 

at Cookham, 

Berkshire 

 

 

 

 

 

At the  

Neolithic site  

Avebury Henge 
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St. Ives Harbor  
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Millennial Corner  

From Nora Asamoah 

 

Cannot believe we are now in fall season and the 

end of 2022 is just a few weeks away! The colder 

weather tends to bring in some unwanted blues. 

Seasonal depression, isolation, fear of just about 

everything. Always run to the Word and pray. 

God is always with us and although, some days 

might feel like he has abandoned us, we need to 

trust in Him.  

Below is a playlist I like to listen to, to remind 

myself that fear has no place in my life. 

 

Marverick City - Fear is Not My Future  

Cece Winans- Believe for It  

Zach Williams and Dolly Patton - Only Jesus  

Kim Walker -Smith- Love has a Name  

 

Happy listening!  

 

Sorry for the late 

newsletter this month. I 

was on vacation in UK 

until the end of 

September, and then got 

hit with Ye Olde COVID.  

All the besté    Bob 

 

 

 

HRP Prison Partnership: The Lilac 
House needs your help! 

From Hudson River Presbytery 

 

 The Lilac House is a residential property in 

Mount Vernon for women transitioning from 

prison to civilian life.  The grand opening is 

scheduled for November. The residence and 

related transition programs will be managed by 

Pamela Zimba, a "returned citizen" who spoke at 

the Presbytery meeting in Holmes. The Lilac 

House is seeking furniture donations and 

financial contributions for home 

improvements.  For additional information, or to 

make a donation, visit the website 

(https://thelilachouse.org/ ) or contact Pamela 

Zimba directly (zimzimba87@gmail.com).  The 

HRP Prison Partnership appreciates your 

consideration!  

 

 

https://thelilachouse.org/
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Barn Cleaning 

Back in September, an intrepid bunch did a top-

to-bottom barn cleaning. In addition, they 

performed some much-needed maintenance to 

the building.  Here are a few pictures from 

Barbara. 

Thanks for the hard work!  


